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 Margaret Harvey COMMNT2014/3907/P 02/09/2014  19:55:25 The project looks good and I have no objection to the plans. However, as a neighbour in Camden 

Mews, I would request that we are kept informed about road closures, dust/rubble and noise during the 

demolition work in particular and that the Council will do all it can to facilitate collection of our weekly 

re-cycling, sweeping and rubbish collections as normal.
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